
Board of Assessors 

Minutes of June 26, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:15 p.m. In attendance were Kathleen Keefe, Kathleen Marini, 

Patricia O’Kane and Assessor/Appraiser Lee Gamache. 

 

The Board signed bills, MVE Commitment, Personal Property abatements for Verizon New England, 

Omitted /Revised Report and Septic Betterment Warrant. 

 

Trish O’Kane moved, Kathy Keefe 2
nd

 to accept the Minutes of June 5, 2017. 

Vote: 3-0 

Accepted 

 

WSP Arial Imagery contract was discussed. The contract will be sent to Town Manager for review. 

 

New ITT support is MX Consulting. 

 

Assessor/Appraiser evaluation was submitted to Town Administrator on June 16, 2017. 

 

Kathy Keefe moved, Kathy Marini 2
nd

 to adjourn the meeting at 5:40 p.m. 

Vote: 3-0 

Accepted 

 


